
Thank you for a nice week!  Here are your flyers: 

Newsletter 1.12.24.pdf  

It is a bittersweet newsletter. We congratulate Nurse Wendy Doyon as she approaches her retirement 
on Jan. 16.  I am forever indebted to her for both her daily work and for all of her efforts and resiliency 
during the onset and peak of COVID. She was the one that had to deliver difficult news connected to 
protocol while always maintaining composure and compassion as she made professional decisions to 
support the safety of all.   

Thank you, Wendy, for being you.  Here is her message to families: 

Dear Oswegatchie Students and Parents, 

It has been my privilege to have been your School Nurse for the past ten years. I will miss your children, 
and the relationships that have been made with you as parents. The Waterford Oswegatchie School 
community is a positive, collaborative and nurturing environment for your children to learn. I am 
continually impressed by the dedication, knowledge and support from the teachers and staff of 
Oswegatchie which is  exemplified daily for our students. I am proud to have been part of this team. 

You are again most fortunate as we welcome our new School Nurse, Jayne Hill. Jayne comes to 
Oswegatchie with a tremendous amount of previous school nurse experience.  I am sure she will 
become a constant in the health and safety of your children while at school. 

Lastly, please be aware that we have been provided Covid test kits that are available upon request via 
the Health Room. Please contact the Health Room or Main Office and these kits may be picked up, or 
sent home via your students backpack  from school. 

Thank You, 
Wendy Doyon RN 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/eroVhczWxijc6O93lWlGTQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRngquyP0R1aHR0cHM6Ly9tc2cuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9tLz9zPWtRZUloeUJMUElRJm1hbD1mNTEwNGZiZWQ2ZmIyMGMzY2EzNWU4NzQxYTczZmI5MDQ3YWUwZjYzN2M0N2MxMDIwYTRkNTM5OWZiNzg3MDc2VwdzY2hvb2xtQgplnTJ4oWU-syGCUhxra2Vyd2luQHdhdGVyZm9yZHNjaG9vbHMub3JnWAQAAAAB


 

Dear Oswegatchie Parents/Guardians,  

Please provide and maintain a complete 
and seasonally appropriate change of  
clothing for your child in school at all times. 
The Health Room CANNOT be responsible 
to provide or support your child in this  
matter.  

Cold weather is here and your child is  
outside for recess and a variety of school  
activities. It is suggested they have a warm 
jacket, as well as a set of gloves/mittens 
and a hat when in school. 

If you need any assistance in providing 
these items for your child, please reach out 
to the Health Room and/or School Social 
Worker Aja Filardi directly. 
 
Thank You, 
Wendy Doyon RN 

January 12, 2024 

SAVE THE DATE:  
Jan. 15—No School—MLK jr. Day 
jan. 17– BOE special meeting about  
school security—OSW cafeteria 6:30pm 
jan. 24—OSO meeting 5:15pm 
jan. 26—OSO movie night 6:30pm 
Feb. 8—Science night 5:30-7:30pm 

Joseph Macrino 

Principal 

jmacrino@waterfordschools.org 

Kathy Kerwin 

Secretary 

kkerwin@waterfordschools.org 

Wendy Doyon 

School Nurse 

Frozen II was 
chosen for 

the upcoming 
OSO Movie 

Night!  









Emergency school closings and/or delayed openings are  

announced through our automatic notification system School 

Messenger (phone, email and text), via social media on the 

Waterford Public Schools website www.waterfordschools.org 

and X @WPS_CT and on the following radio and television 

stations.  Early dismissals are announced by 11:00 A.M. 

Emergency School 

Closings &  

DELAYED OPENINGS 

TELEVISION 

WFSB-TV Chan nel 3 

WTNH-TV Chan nel 8 

WVIT-TV Chan nel 30 

FOX CT  Chan nel 6 

RADIO 

WCTY 97.7 FM 

WRCH 100 .5 FM 

WKNL 100 .9 FM 

WNLC 98.7 FM 

WTIC 96 .5 FM 

WZMX 93 .7 FM 

WTIC 1080 AM 

WICH 1310 AM 

http://www.waterfordschools.org


Revised Waterford Public Schools Calendar 

for the 2023-2024 School Year 



Revised Elementary Letter Rotation  

Schedule for the 2023-2024 School Year 















January PRE-K  
breakfast and lunch menu 



January K-12 breakfast and lunch menus 












